
INVITATION TO BID 

for 

ARCHITECTURAL SERVICES  

Roof Replacement Project 

Naugatuck High School 

543 Rubber Avenue 

Naugatuck, CT 06468 

 
 

 1                                                      ADDENDUM NO. 1 

ADDENDUM NO. 1 

April 19, 2019 

 

 

Bidders and interested parties shall take note of the following information regarding the 

subject Invitation to Bid: 

 

1. Project Budget: 

 
The final project budget has not been determined at this time.   
 

 

2. Review Schedule of OSCGR: 

 

The Borough of Naugatuck has had several meetings with DAS and they are very aware of our 

emergency situation and they are prepared to help us move through the approval process 

quickly.  

 

1. The State application submittal shall be submitted by May 10th 2019 

2. PCR with the state end of May 2019 

 

 

 

James R. Stewart 

Director of Public Works 

246 Rubber Ave. 

Naugatuck Ct 06770 

Jstewart@naugauck-ct.gov  

230-720-7072 

 
 


